Watsontown Borough Newsletter
www.watsontownpa.info *** 570-538-1000

Issue 5S—May 2018
BOROUGH OFFICE HOURS:
Mon. -Thurs. 7 am - 5 pm
& Friday 7 am - 4 pm

To report a power outage

during non-business hours
pleass el 5717435752, BRUSH PICK-UP: May 8th, June 22th, || cOilECTION
LA t 14th & September 11th i
Reminder to all pet owners, sl Jh st m— Bob Frey Disposal
you MUST clean-up after your The Borough crew will be picking up brush. This 570-412-6842

service is intended to collect material generated
from minor tree pruning & yard maintenance.
Hedge clippings, flower trimmings, etc. must be
bagged and separate from the brush. No grass
clippings, sod or root balls. Brush must be placed
at the curb before 7 am on brush pick-up day. No
pickups will be done on our alleys. Please make
note of the above changes & dates. Everyone’s
cooperation is appreciated and allows this
valuable service to continue.

pet in ALL public areas as well
as private properties. Please
be considerate of others!!!

| Council Meeting I
| May 14,2018 @ 7:00pm |
| Committee Workshop |
: May 29, 2018 @ 7:00 pm :

I

I

I

- ]
: Pack 3610 and Troop &
: 610, will be
collecting :
« nonperishable food
: during the 4" of July :
: Parade. Please help :
: support scouting for :
food. Place your
: nonperishable food in :
: a bag for the scouts to
pick up during the
parade. All food is
: donated to our local :
food bank.

These meetings are held at the
| Borough Building in Council
| Chambers until further notice.
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WABA Meeting,
June 7th at noon at the
Watson Inn.
Lunch is on your own.

Watsontown Historical Association
200 Main Street, Suite 1
Watsontown, PA 17777
570-538-1777
PLEASE NOTE: Our hours have
changed. We are now open the
3rd Sunday of each month from
1 to 4 pm.

Craft & direct sales vendors are still
needed for the 4th of July Celebration.
Please contact Kaitlin Diehl at
570-412-3009 or Rene Toro at
a70-338-2172 for more information.

1l
MEMORIAL
== DAY

The Borough Office &
Borough Garage will be
closed on Monday,
May 28th in observance
of Memorial Day. We
will re-open for business on

MUSIC IN THE PARK SERIES
at the Canal Boat on the

|
Tuesday, May 29th at 7 am. H I following wednesday BOROUIGH DRFICIALS
| evenings this summer from Greg Miller - Fresident
- pm to 8 pm. Ken Hollenbach Jr.-Vice President
Norman Eisley I . . Harry Hefty
Tax Collector IMaY 23 - Billy Kelly with Dan Folk
196 East 1st St. A Band Brent Frey
Watsontown 1june 20 - Michael Irvine Todd Moyer

570-412-4194
norm@ptd.net

Tax collection will take

Russ McClintock - Mayor
Chief of Police - Rodney Witherite
Borough Manager - Jay Jarrett
Secretary/Treasurer - Brendi Brooke

IJu'ly 18 - Ruff Life Band
lAugust 15 - Milltown Blues

place in Council Chambers

at the Borough Office.
Please note, ali payments
should be check or
money order, no cash.
Arrangements can be made
for anyone needing special
accommodations by calling
the phone number above.
May & June
Thursday 4:00 to 8:00 pm

July thru December
Mail only. For a

receipt: send a
self-addressed stamped
envelope with your tax

bill & payment.

we will be having a food
stand so that people can

| come & have a Tight dinner

while listening to the
music.

I For additional information,
| contact Barb Diehl — WABA.

Re-Creation presents "Believe"

A celebration of Faith & Confidence in God's
Mighty Love on June 3rd at 6:30pm
Watsontown United Methodist Church
1319 8th Street Drive
Re-Creation was founded in 1976 and is a
group of dynamic young people.

Asst. Sec./Treasurer - Lisa Davis
EMA Coordinator-Ken Hollenbach Jr.
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Holy Spirit Evangelical Lutheran Church
Worship at 9:15am each Sunday
10275 State Rte 44 570-649-5822

holyspirit@windstream.net

Ol

Here’s what’s happening at Holy Spirit this month!

Our women’s group has been working on quilts to give to Holy
Spirit’s high school graduates. The quilts will be presented to the
five graduates on Sunday, June 3 during worship.

We are having a combined Daughters and Sons of All Ages
banquet on May 19 at 6pm.

On May 20™, Pentecost Sunday, we will be celebrating the
“birthday” of the church. After worship during our fellowship
time, we will remember the dates our members joined the church,
either by baptism or affirmation of faith.

Our Sawdust Ministry Team, an outreach ministry of Holy Spirit
Lutheran Church recently completed a project at Camp Mount
Luther. The team replaced 2 porches on their A frame cabins in
Maple Village. If you are interested in their assistance, contact
project leaders: Jay Raup 570-649-6193 or Ray Ritter at
570-437-2688.

We are getting ready for the Turbotville Community Carnival
June 4th-9th. We’ll have the Fresh Cut French Fries stand and our
Famous Fish Sandwiches again this year.

Remember, you are always welcome at Holy Spirit.
Join us for worship at 9:15 every Sunday!

Kingdom Kidz, Inc.
11 E Third Street, Watsontown, PA 17777
570 838 3133 www.hiskingdomkidz.org

COME JOIN US AT THE FOLLOWING EVENTS

Thursday, May 17, Emergency Preparedness Event Allenwood
Federal Prison. Open to public. Puppet Program at 10 am and 1 pm?
Safety Program.

Saturday, May 19, Kid Care Event Line Mtn. School Puppet
program at 10:30 am. Open to Public.

Saturday, May 19, James Short Park Community Event 1 — 6 pm,
Puppet Program at 4 pm. Other Entertainment throughout the day.
2131 Northway Rd. Williamsport.

Wednesday May 30 — Saturday June 2, Fundraiser Selling home
made French Fries. 6 — 9 each night. Come support Kingdom Kidz.

Kingdom Kidz is looking for volunteers who are willing to assist
with the sound, lighting and media aspects of our programs. We will
train. Clearances are a requirement.

Quality Family Programming
& Handicap Accessible
e-mail:
puppets@hiskingdomkidz.org

E

Montgomery House Library
Warrior Run Area Public Library
20 Church Street, PO Box 5
McEwensville, PA 17749
570-538-1381

Do you miss the good old days of having a |

I hot meal for dinner? As time goes by we may |

I 1 take shortcuts at mealtime and forget that we |

I are missing one of life’s greatest joys, a good I
hot meal. Often the only time we eat well is

| when we go out to eat. But what if we don’t

I feel up to going out? Then there’s Meals on Wheels! Hot,
well rounded meals, including dessert, prepared fresh daily

I and delivered right to your home. Priced at $3.95 each, I

I they’re reasonable, but if not, financial assistance is

|

|

|

|

|

|
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available. Have a Meals on Wheels party with your :
friends! Deliveries are made every Monday thru Friday
between 11 and 11:30. 1f that isn’t convenient, the meals |
can easily be reheated for supper. Join the growing I
number of your neighbors who enjoy this exceptional
service. For more information call 570-522-1934. We take |
the drudgery out of preparing meals; you get to sit & |
enjoy them in the comfort of home. I
|

RiverWoods Meals on Wheels
Hot food delivered direct to you. |

Shepherd’s Kitchew Saturday,

May 26th Serving stouwty at 11a.m at the
Watsontown United Methodist Churchy
1319 €L St. Drive
Joseph's Closet iy invthe process of

relocating. Further informatiow iy
coming soon. Call 570-538-1017

for more info-

- Watsontown United Methodist Church
hosts a dance party for special needs individuals from 7-
8:30pm the 3rd Friday of each month. This
% party theme. Refreshments are provided.
For info., please call the church office at

month’s dance is the last for the season &
(570)538-1017 or contact Valerie Hontz at (570) 490-0970.

will be held on May 18th with a beach

Wee Ones Childcare & Preschool is now enrolling
children of all ages! Call us today for more Qe Oh%
information at 570-538-5274, email us at R ey
weeonescep@gmail.com ABIR

or check us out on Facebook! ‘

—————————————————1

The Exchange Pool is in need of Lifequards. Must
be 16 years old and have Lifequard Certification, I
. CPR and First Aid Certification. The Exchange |
Pool is also in need of people to serve on the pool |
board. If you have any questions, please call I
Brenda Reasner at 570-649-5749.




